
The City of Cavalier and the State of North Dakota need your help identifying pipes. Staff 
from AE2S will be knocking on doors to inspect the water service lines that deliver water 
into homes and businesses. The AE2S staff will need to see the pipe attached to your 
water meter and shutoff valve. The names and photos of the AE2S inspectors assigned 
to Cavalier appear below, along with a diagram of the pipe they need to identify.  

Funding for Cavalier’s LCRI assistance is provided through a contractual agreement 
between the ND Department of Environmental Quality Drinking Water State Revolvoing 
Fund and AE2S. 
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